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LAKE OF THE PINES                                                                                     BRANCH 170 

October 2nd 2019 

 

http://branch170.sirinc2.org/ 

Officers Reports 

 

Big SIR - Andy Ameigerias 

The BEC monthly meeting was called to order at 10:00 am 

It was noted that donations for the Paul Scott family at our last luncheon was $967.00 

Fun day needs to be reexamined due to falling attendance. 

We still need table captains for our Christmas dinner. 

Training for new Big and little SIR’s was held here. 

It was brought up that food will be needed for golf tourneys held here. 

Secretary - Bob Cunningham/ Robin Friesen 

The BEC attendance today was 11 of 13 voting members.  The minutes of the September 4th meeting 

were approved as written. 

Little SIR - Bob Krogman 

Today’s speaker was Chiropractor Kent Hardenbrook speaking on what to do to keep healthy while aging 

Next month our speaker will be Shannon Moon, Nevada County Sheriff 

Treasurer - Allen Bolen 

We currently have approximately $1900.00 in checking as the form 28 has not been completed as of 

now. 

Membership - Tom Wright 
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We had one new member to review, Joe Giovacchini, who was accepted and welcomed to our branch.  

Giving us membership of 164 

Committee Reports 

      The Christmas Dinner Dance still needs 6 table captains, we will be looking into getting a couple of 

bottles of sparkling wine or each table. 

RAMP - Bob Chan  N/R 

   WINE TASTING - Terry Eberhardt/ Dennis Camarlinghi 

     Our event at Szabo Winery was canceled due to not enough members signing up 

BEER TASTING - Mark Loranger 

     The next tasting will be at Auburn Ale House Annex on October 17th from 3:30 to between 5:00 and 

5:30  

TRAVEL - Terry Eberhardt/Dennis Camarlinghi 

   The list of upcoming trips is available 

LOP NEWS - Duane Heaton 

     Any articles need to be to him by Friday 

FOOD - Roger Pope 

     Today’s menu is ham steaks, mashed sweet potato’s salad, bread and butter and dessert. 

CLOTHING - Glenn Delisle, N/R 

SUNSHINE - Ron Trimble 

We will be having our next blood drive on December 8th, it was noted we need to keep our donations 

above 33 to keep our current level of service. 

It was noted that we have several people in our community that could use a visit or phone call. 

WEBMASTER - Hal Hawthorn, N/R 

It was noted that the January meeting and luncheon will be held on Wednesday the 8th of January as 

the first Wednesday is January 1st. 
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The meeting was adjourned at 10:57 

The next BEC meeting will be held in the club house meeting room at 10:00 am on November 6th 2019. 
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